
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

I hope you are staying safe and healthy. Last Friday, we had 460 children participate in 
their Zoom math lesson.  Awesome job, keep it up! This week’s​ Rosemont​ ​Community 
Connection​ features five important messages.  

School Spirit and Week Five Expectations 

Check out the amazing video our staff created for our community!  Visit 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dwkecNHXgeY&t=11s​ All children can show their 
school spirit this week by wearing crazy hats during the weekly class meeting! Ask your 
teacher for more information.  Students should connect every day with their teacher via 
Zoom. 

Rosemont Specials: Art, Music, PE, Band, and Media 

Specials are sent out on a biweekly basis. This week, grades 3, 4, and 5 students will 
see a new set of lessons. Assigned work for the special’s classes can be completed on 
a flexible schedule.  Attached is a guide to locating your student's specials classrooms 
in MyMCPS.  

 ​Math Packets 

To support the Rosemont community, Eureka Math instructional materials and generic 
school supplies are available in the front of the school building. If you would like to print 
the materials at home they are also available on the RES website, 
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rosemontes/ 

Kindergarten Enrollment for 2020-2021 

Do you have an upcoming Kindergarten student? Start the enrollment process now! 
Visit the website at ​https://bit.ly/MCPS_Registration_Survey​ or call (240) 740-5999 for 
any questions. 

Questions for the Counselor 

Would you like to meet with our school counselor, Ms. Rzegocki?  Ms. R is committed to 
providing counseling services and supporting our students and families during distance 
learning. Please visit our school counseling website at 
https://sites.google.com/mcpsmd.net/rosemontcounselingsite1/home​ to make an 
appointment, access MCPS resources, and review community/parent resources. 
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As a reminder, if you and/or your child needs support, has a question, or would like to 
connect with a staff member, they can sign up using the link on our school website. 
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rosemontes/​. Your partnership is vital 
to support your child’s academic success.  I am confident that the power of our 
community will enable us to get through this together.  
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